
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hi Everybody, 

 

Our school will be opening again today. At the moment the Education Authority have told us to be 

open for just the children of key workers and vulnerable children. If you are in this category, and you 

haven’t yet booked a place, please contact Mrs Ryan. 

 

Liverpool Education Authority will be making a decision this week as to whether Y6 will return, week 

beginning 15th June. I’ll update you as soon as I know. 

 

Our school is operating in ‘bubbles’ so as to keep the children social distancing and as safe as 

possible. This means a small group of children will be working with the same adults on a weekly 

basis. The number of adults will be limited to reduce the risk, to the children and our staff.  

 

We ask that you bring the children to school with just one adult and observe social distancing when 

on the site. Do not bring your child to school if you have not booked a place. School will provide 

snacks and disposable cups for water / milk. Packed lunches can be brought into school in carrier 

bags and these then thrown away when finished with. You can buy a school meal for your child, 

initially, these will be packed lunch only.  

 

The word ‘unprecedented’ has been used so much lately but what it really means is that the 

experiences that you have been going through with your child, in lockdown, have never happened 

before. You have coped, we are nearly through it now and the next phase will be stressful and 

demanding but we are here to support you. If you need us, please call. 

 

As the children start returning to school I understand if you feel anxious about allowing them to come 

back and the government have said you will not be fined if they do not return. However, I want you to 

be assured that we have made arrangements to be sure the school is as safe as we can make it and 

we welcome your children back when they are able to do so. 

 

The school office will be open and staffed, between 9.00 am and 3.30 pm. We are able to take calls if 

you have any concerns. The teachers have prepared some packs of work if you have been struggling 

with online working – call into school and pick one up. 

 

Most importantly, continue to look after yourself and your family. 

Stay Safe. 

 

M Mallon 

 

 

 


